
Summary RFP#24-33 

A total of two hundred and ninety (290) vendors were notified of our solicitation which was posted 
on the Bonfire electronic procurement portal, as well as posted on the Electronic Business Daily 
(ESBD) website and advertised in The Facts. There were forty-seven (47) document takers resulting 
in four (4) submissions with two (2) being deemed as non-responsive.  

Upon review of the responses received, pricing submitted by Hi-Lite Airfield Services of Watertown, 
NY and Stripes and Stops of Houston, Texas exceeded the department’s estimated budget for the 
project.  Per the evaluation committee, a request is being made to reject the responses received for 
“RFP# 24-33 Airfield Striping and Marking for the Texas Gulf Coast Regional Airport” and to revise 
the specifications and minimize the scope of work. 

 

 

Evaluation Committee 

Jeff Bilyeu, Airport Director 
Pete David, Airport Superintendent 
Gary Silguero, Airport Lead Tech 
Natasha Stulberg, Purchasing (designee, non-voting member) 


